Jinder Ubhi

From: Alberto Brochetta - SAN UK <Alberto.Brochetta@san-uk.co.uk>
Sent: 01 December 2017 15:27

To: Londonplan

Cc: Angus Neil - SAN UK

Subject: Public Toilets - New London Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir,

I am writing on behalf San UK the operator of SANIFAIR toilet facilities in the UK. SANIFAIR is the main operator of public washrooms in Europe, headquartered in Germany.
SANIFAIR deploys staffed, high technology facilities with the highest standards of hygiene and cleanliness. In the UK we will be deploying Changing Places facilities as
standard with our operations.

Having read the recently released London Plan we were very impressed to hear the Mayor’s of London specific statement in regards to the adoption of the of the British
Standard BS8300 for the Changing place facility in London. We believe this will strongly encouraged the roll out of these much needed facilities across the capital. We were
also interested to hear about the ideas related gender-neutral toilets. We would be very keen to understand in more detail the expectations and detail of the plan as it
relates to public toilet provision. Can you please advise how we best engage with the GLA on these subjects.

Best regards,
Alberto Brochetta

Business Development

T +44 (0) 7387 265422
E alberto.brochetta@san-uk.co.uk

San UK Holdings Limited | 107 Leadenhall Street | London EC3A 4AF

www.sanifair.co.uk




SANIFAIR

San UK Holdings Limited (10749254) and its wholly owned subsidiary San UK Operations Limited (10749007) are registered in England at C/O Blake-Turner LLP, 65 Fenchurch Street, London
EC3M 4BE.

The information contained in this electronic message may be legally privileged and confidential, and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity it was intended for. If you have received
the message in error and you are not the intended recipient, please inform the sender immediately and delete the email and any attachments without disseminating, copying,
saving electronically or disclosing the contents of the email to any third party.

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Authority.

Click here to report this email as spam.




